[bookmark: _GoBack]Statement of entry
If you are taking a GCSE exam in English or maths, please check your statement of entry on your proportal page, and make sure the details are correct.

You can find your statement of entry under the learner IPL tab at the top of the home screen, and then under the uploaded documents menu on the drop down menu. If your details are incorrect, or if you have any questions please see a member of staff in Student Services, speak to your vocational tutor, or your English / maths tutor.

Exam locations to follow.
